


and resilience to live happy productive lives away from violence and 
exploitation by gangs. Our support to the police, together with a greater 
emphasis on early intervention, will help address these issues. We will 
provide £22m over the next two years through a new Early Intervention Youth 
Fund to work with Police and Crime Commissioners and Community Safety 
Partnerships to provide joined up support to youth groups and communities to 
support early intervention and prevention with young people. 
 

 
 


